10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER ' 24 November 1986

I/ ¢ cn SANCOM'

Thank you very much for looking after us all so well
during the Anglo-French Summit. I was very much encouraged
by the discussions which I had, and by the generally very
positive mood of the meeting. I am grateful to you and your
staff for all the work which went into preparing for the
meeting and making the arrangements. I found your letter
about Monsieur Chirac, which I read on my way to Paris,

particularly perceptive and helpful.

Please also thank your wife for her help, and for
looking after my staff.

With best wishes.

His Excellency Sir John Fretwell, KCMG.




